
LTD.org
LTD@LTD.org

BUS
TALK

Effective Sunday, June 18 & 22 

With school getting out in June, LTD summer 
service for four LCC and UO routes will go into 
effect on Sunday, June 18. Due to an extended 
school year, summer service for three 4J School 
District routes will go into effect on Sunday, June 
22. Please check route schedules online at  
LTD.org or in the newest Rider’s Digest with the 
blue cover. If you use any of the following routes, 
your summer bus travel may be impacted so 
please plan ahead: 
 
Effective June 18 
Route 76 – UO/Warren 
Route 79x – UO/Kinsrow 
Route 81 – LCC/Harris 
Route 82 – LCC/Pearl

Effective June 22

Route 28 - Hilyard 
Route 36 – W 18th Ave 
Route 73 – UO/Willamette
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Unlimited summer fun, 1 PASS!

For $50, youth ages 18 and younger get a 1PASS 
good for unlimited travel on all LTD bus routes 
Memorial Day through Labor Day and discounted 
or free access to loads of kid-friendly places  
and activities. 

The 1PASS includes admission to:

•	 Amazon Pool
•	 Camp Putt
•	 Cascades Raptor Center
•	 Echo Hollow Pool & Fitness Center
•	 Emerald Lanes
•	 Jordan Schnitzer Museum of Art
•	 Lane Transit District
•	 Mount Pisgah Arboretum
•	 Museum of Natural and Cultural History
•	 River Road Park District Pool
•	 Science Factory
•	 Sheldon Pool & Fitness Center
•	 Skate World
•	 Splash! At Lively Pool
•	 Willamalane Center
•	 Willamalane Park Swim Center

Sales start on May 1. Bring proof of age to get your 
1PASS at one of the following locations. (Parents: 
Please note youth should be present when 
purchasing the pass)

•	 LTD Customer Service Center
•	 Willamalane
•	 Eugene Recreation Pools

For more information: Willamalane.org/1PASS
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Customer Satisfaction Survey 
Now through May 21
Every year, LTD asks our customers to share with 
us, on a scale of 1 to 5, how they feel we are doing. 
It is that time of year again to ask you, our riders, to 
take the survey. This survey is conducted through 
the American Bus Benchmarking Group, and LTD 
will be compared against 19 other transit agencies 
across the country. Your feedback helps us gauge 
how we’re doing, where we should improve our 
service, and what makes transit easier and more 
enjoyable for you. 

Last year, riders indicated that we exceeded 
their expectations when it came to safety on the 
bus, driver helpfulness, comfort of ride, pollution 
reduction, and how the system works in general. 
They also indicated areas we can improve were 
service information and seat/space availability. 

Please take a few minutes to tell us how we are 
doing so that we can continue to improve your 
transit experience. Once you complete the survey 
we’ll enter you into a drawing for one of five $25 
gift cards redeemable at local businesses and free 
transit passes.

Take the survey at  
LTD.org/Customer-Service-Survey

SUMMER BUS SERVICE
YOUTH RIDE ALL SUMMER 
FOR $50 TELL US!



Challenge your commute, May 13 -19

 

Join a friendly competition – workplace against 
workplace – to see who can walk, bike, bus, 
carpool, or telework the most during the week 
of May 13 – 19. The workplace with the most 
participation wins. (based on size) It’s good for the 
community, improves health, and builds teamwork 
within your company, and it’s fun. 

Individuals can win too! Prizes include a Breezer 
commuter bike, an Oregon Coast salmon fishing 
trip for two, a Burley Travoy bike trailer, gift 
certificates to local businesses, and more! The 
more you participate, the bigger the prize you have 
a chance to win.

Whether you are a bus rider, are thinking about 
bike commuting for the first time, have just never 
quite started up with a carpool, or want to have fun 
with your co-workers…this Challenge is for you!

It’s not too late to register! Sign-up now at 
CommuteChallenge.org

Sponsored by Arriving by Bike™, Burley, Hutch’s 
Bicycles, Collins Cycle Shop, Paul’s Bicycle Way of 
Life, City of Eugene, and City of Springfield.

Mohawk Valley Metric Century
Saturday, May 13, 10 a.m.
Armitage Park, Eugene 
Register to ride in the 6th annual Pedal for People 
cycling event. Participants ride anywhere from 40 
– 100+ miles through the beautiful Mohawk Valley 
while raising funds for Oregon Supported Living 
Program. Register for the race today at OSLP.org

Ride the 66 or 67 to Crescent and Coburg Road,  
then bike 1.7 miles to Armitage Park

Public Works Day
Thursday, May 18, 8:30 a.m.-3 p.m.
Public Works Yard, 1820 Roosevelt Blvd., Eugene

Public Works Day is a great opportunity for 
children to learn about the City of Eugene’s 
maintenance, parks, wastewater, airport and 
engineering programs in a fun, hands-on 
environment. LTD will be providing a free shuttle 
to get to this event. The shuttle will leave every 
30 minutes between 8:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. from 
Willamette Street, between 10th and 11th, just 
East of Eugene Station. The shuttle will read  
“Spec Shuttle” on the front of the bus. Learn  
more about the City of Eugene’s popular event  
at Eugene-OR.gov

Take LTD’s free shuttle!

Spirit of the Mill Race 8K
Saturday, May 20, 9 a.m.
Booth-Kelly Trailhead, 307 S. 5th St., Springfield

Be one of the first to celebrate the history of 
Springfield’s Mill Race with this beautiful 8K run. 
The race course follows the newly opened Mill 
Race Path. Register by May 5 at 5 p.m. and get a 
free T-shirt! Register at Willamalane.org

A short walk from Springfield Station

UPCOMING 
COMMUNITY EVENTS

JOIN THE BUSINESS  
COMMUTE CHALLENGE MAY WALK & BIKE TO SCHOOL DAY

Walk + Roll in May 
May 10 is National Bike to School Day. Schools 
around the country are celebrating the day – some 
even the week or entire month – by participating in 
events that get kids actively walking, biking  
and rolling to school. 

The Eugene-Springfield region is lucky to have 
a network of school communities that value 
the benefits of active transportation. Almost 30 
elementary and middle schools in the 4J, Bethel 
and Springfield school districts will participate 
locally in the Walk+Roll Challenge. The Walk+Roll 
Challenge is a friendly, month-long competition 
aimed at encouraging more kids and families 
to walk, bike and roll to and from school. 
Participating schools are organizing activities and 
events that will challenge families to consider a 
car-free way to school. 

Last year, 29 schools in the Eugene-Springfield 
area had 3,686 students participate in the 
Walk+Roll Challenge.

The Walk+Roll Challenge is organized by 
volunteers from within our school communities. 
We couldn’t do it without them! Point2point  
at Lane Transit District is helping support  
these events by marketing the Walk+Roll 
Challenge and contributing 24 prize baskets  
to participating schools.

For more information visit 
TheStreetTrust.org/WalkBike

Memorial Day Service
•	 LTD buses and paratransit service will operate a Sunday level of service
•	 Customer Service Center will operate 9 a.m. – 5 p.m.
•	 Administrative office will be closed


